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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

April 28, 2019 – May 5, 2019 

Sunday (4/28)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

  Food Pantry Sunday 

Monday (4/29)     

  

Tuesday (4/30)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (5/1)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  Griefshare 

 11:00 am  Pastoral Care Meeting 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal  

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

Thursday (5/2)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal   

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

Friday (5/3)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (5/4) 

  8:00 am  Spring Clean-up 

  8:30 am  Women’s Discussion Group 

Sunday (5/5)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday April 25, 2019 

Sunday, April 28, 2019 

Second Sunday of Easter 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  

The altar flowers this week are provided by                              

Jeff & Julie Leffin in honor and celebration of                       

their 40th Wedding Anniversary.  



Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 458-4343.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $7,189 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds 

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts.   

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                      

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food  

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those 

that have used this wonderful program. The 

church received $66.68 last year and $11.57 so far 

this year. We also receive food from them for   

various events at the church.  

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

A report from the LCMS Hispanic Outreach           

program which the church helps fund will be 

posted in the Narthex each month. Feel free to 

take a copy of the report if you are interested in 

what they are doing in the community.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. Totals are December $247, January 

$219, February $147 & March $307. 

We would like to update the church records for 

our families. If you moved or changed your 

phone number please take a form located in the 

narthex and fill in the correct information and 

turn it in to the church office by April 28th.  We 

will publishing a new directory in May.   

Vineyard Educational Fund 

Providing financial support to any St. Mark       
Lutheran Church family wanting to send their 
child/children to a Lutheran elementary 
school in the Sheboygan area, the Vineyard                  
Educational Fund covers the full cost of                   
registration and a maximum of 50% of the 
total tuition for each school year per child. 
There is no paper work to fill out and family 
income is not considered. If you have any 
further questions please contact a member of 
the committee: Bev Diener, Kelly  Irwin or Pat 
Machut.  

CHAPTER OF AMERICAN HISTORICAL 
SOCIETY OF GERMANS FROM RUSSIA: 
The next meeting of the AHSGR IS May 
11, 2019 1:00PM - 4:00PM. The meeting is 
at the Trinity Lutheran Ministry Center 
located at 904 North 9th Street,Sheboygan. 
Our program is the viewing of a forty-
four-minute DVD showing the recent   
Volga German Event held at the           
Sheboygan Historical Museum. It features 
some of our members explaining their 
exhibits and also the entertainment that 
took place. This meeting is open to            
anyone who has German Russian family 
connections and would like to learn more 
about how and why their family came to 
live in this country. Snacks will be served. 

Feed the need for musical hilarity with                        
Lutheran High’s production of Little Shop of 
Horrors, a delicious sci-fi smash about a man-
eating plant. With a satisfying score by              
Howard Ashman and Alan Menken (Beauty 
and the Beast & The Little Mermaid), you’re 
sure to leave tapping your toes (and craving 
more!). Performances are 7 pm Friday, May 3; 
7 pm.; Saturday, May 4; and 2 pm Sunday, 
May 5. Tickets are $10 – Reserved Seating 
(All ages); $5 – General Admission (Adults & 
Sr. Citizens); $2 – General Admission (Age 2 
to High School). Special Senior Citizen price 
for Sunday’s show = Only $2. Tickets on 
sale now at the Lutheran High Office or             
available the night of each performance. For 
more information, call 920-452-3323. 

Sheboygan Pops Concert Band Concert  

Sunday, May 5 @ 2:00pm                                           

Calvary Lutheran Church 

 

 

 

Come one, come all, for spring cleanup day 

on Saturday, May 4th at 8:00am.                  

Rain date will be Saturday, May 11th at 

8:00am. The more people that show up the 

sooner we will be done.  LHS is holding it’s annual Golf Outing on 

Friday, June 28. The outing will be an 18

-hole Shot Gun start at 12:30 pm at 
Town & Country Golf Course. A 9-hole 

option is also available, and dinner is  

included in the event. Registration forms 

are available online at the LHS website 

www.lutheranhigh.com. Join us for a 

great afternoon of golf and support your 
local Lutheran High School at the same 

time! 

Join the Adult Bible study 

class starting May 5th as 

we view and discuss the 

movie God’s Not Dead A 

Light in Darkness.  

The Sheboygan Lutheran High School National Honor 
Society will sponsor a brat fry to benefit the Wisconsin 
Paralyzed Veterans of America from 10am - 4pm                  
Saturday, May 4 at Festival Foods. Wisconsin Paralyzed 
Veterans of America (PVA-WI) is a chapter of the     
National Paralyzed Veterans of America, a                               
congressionally chartered veterans service organization. 
PVA-WI works to improve the quality of life of United 
States military veterans and others who have spinal cord 
dysfunction through the use of education,                                 
communication, advocacy, legislation, research, and 

sports and recreation. 

“Standing Out in the Life Field:  How to Be a Life-
Minded Congregation and Person in This Present 
Age,” will be the topic by acclaimed speaker Pr. Michael 
Salemink, on Thursday, May 2, at 11am at Emmanuel 
Lutheran Church, 326 Center Ave. in Adell, Wisconsin. 
All are invited to hear this free presentation by Pastor 
Salemink, the executive director of Lutherans for Life, as 
he answers the following questions, Why are Lutherans 
for life?  What distinctive voice can we bring to cultural 
conversations about life issues?  How is the sanctity of 
human life connected directly to the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ?  What can we do to bring the joy and hope of 
God's "Yes!" to life-or-death situations?  We'll explore 
finding motivation, getting education, and taking action 
to change hearts and save lives. Coffee and treats will 
be served. For more information contact Pr. Christopher 
Seifferlein at 920 918-7200 (calls/texts accepted) or 
write him at propitiated@yahoo.com. (No RSVP                 
needed.) 

http://www.lutheranhigh.com
mailto:propitiated@yahoo.com

